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AH Committee

From: Tammy Sue Harris <tammysueharris@kw.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:21 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: WE SUPPORT OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OWNER OCCUPANTS

Aloha, 
 
Maui is in desperate need for affordable housing. Please pass the Lihau’ula Workforce Housing project so we 
can help those most in need for these homes. 
With warmest aloha, 

Tammy 
713-504-1331 
CLICK HERE  to download our NEW Keller Williams app to search for your Maui Dream Property or properties 
anywhere in the US and Canada! 

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

 
 
HELP PREVENT WIRE FRAUD: During your representation by Keller Williams Realty Maui, you will NEVER be asked, via email, to wire or send funds to 
ANYONE, not even a title company. DO NOT COMPLY WITH EMAIL INSTRUCTIONS TO WIRE FUNDS! ALWAYS SPEAK DIRECTLY TO YOUR TITLE 
REPRESENTATIVE BEFORE ANY WIRE IS TRANSMITTED. 
 
This e-mail may contain confidential information belonging to the sender which is legally privileged. The information is intended for the 
use of the individual or entity named in the e-mail. Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are 
not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this message. 
 


